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Via Electronic and U.S. Mail

November 17, 2003

Ms. Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W.

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

ATTN: David Dittemore

RE: Rulemaking on Emergency Information, Docket No. UT-031755
Dear Ms. Washbum:

Granite Telecommunications, LLC (“Granite”), by its regulatory consultants, hereby
responds to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission’s (‘“Commission”)
November 4, 2003 letter in the above-referenced matter (“Letter”’). The Commission’s
letter requests that Registered Telecommunications Commission provide information
governing Emergency operation, pursuant to Washington Administrative Code (“WAC”)
480-120-414 to the Commission and Emergency Management Division, Military
Department. In compliance, Granite states as follows.

WAC 480-120-414.
(1)(a). The title and telephone numbers of the Company’s disaster services
coordinator and alternates are:

Jason Spinard, Esq.

General Counsel

Granite Telecommunications, LLC
234 Copeland Street

Quincy, MA 02169

Telephone: 617.847.1500
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Alternate

Geoff Cookman

Director - Carrier Relations
Granite Telecommunications, LLC
234 Copeland Street

Quincy, MA 02169

Telephone: 617.847.1500

(2) The titles and Telephone Numbers of the Managers of the Company’s local,
regional, and emergency operations center.

All emergency-related network operations center issues should be addressed to:

Ed Pimentel

Director of Customer Service
Granite Telecommunications, LLC
234 Copeland Street

Quincy, MA 02169

Telephone: 617.847.1500

Granite maintains close coordination with underlying facilities-based incumbent and
interexchange carriers for purposes of resolving network-related issues and for
emergency purposes.
Questions may be addressed to the undersigned.
Sincerely,
MILLER ISAR, INC.
%ﬁﬁ y
Andrew O. Isar

Regulatory Consultants for
Granite Telecommunications, LLC



